
WANTED: VIETNAM BOOKS TO DONATE TO SCHOOLS 

 

The schools which have invited us into their classrooms: Mead High, Green Mountain High and Dakota 

Ridge High, have shown a great appreciation and enthusiasm for our members who shared their 

experiences and service.  The Board of Directors have suggested that there is another way for our 

Chapter to have a positive impact on these students.  Most school libraries are woefully lacking books 

about the Vietnam War and the Vietnam Era. 

Many of our members probably have a collection of books which are based on factual accounts of the 

war that would provide a more accurate perspective than what is found in the textbooks.  If you are 

willing donate books to these schools, it will make a difference in how they view what effect the 

Vietnam War had on our troops and the American public. 

Every book donated will provide these students with information not now available to them about the 

Vietnam War.  A significant, long-term benefit will be realized because the books will continue to be 

accessible for many years.  Also check with your family and friends to see if they have any books to 

donate and bring them to a Chapter meeting in September, October or November. 

IF you have any to donate please bring them to one of our members meetings. 


